
 
 

   
 

To:  Chief Executive Officer 
  Each National Director 
  Each Assistant National Director of HR 
  Each Hospital Group CEO 
  Each Hospital Group Director of HR 
  Each Chief Officer CHO 
  Each Head of HR CHO 

Each CEO Section 38 Agencies 
Each HR Manager Section 38 Agencies 
Each Employee Relations Manager 

  Each Group Director of Nursing & Midwifery 
  
From:   Anne Marie Hoey, National Director Human Resources 

Ref:  HR Circular 025/2020 - Correction to the Health Care Assistant and 
Theatre Porter/Attendant Rates of Pay in the Consolidated Salary 
Scales, 1 Jan 2020 

Date:   07th April 2020 

 

Dear Colleagues, 

The Department of Health have advised of an error in the earlier advised consolidated pay 

scales issued on January 1st, 2020, in respect of the grades of Healthcare Assistant and 

Theatre Porter/Attendant. 

A revised corrected set of salary scales is now attached and stand to be implemented with 

immediate effect.  The revised scales are set out in the attached circular 003/2020 and 

accompanying consolidated scales.  

Yours sincerely 
 

 
Anne Marie Hoey 
National Director Human Resources 

 

 

“To view the Health Services People Strategy 2019 - 2024 please click here.” 

Need information and advice on COVID-19 Go to www.hse.ie/coronavirus 

Oifig an Stiúrthóra Náisiúnta, Acmhainní Daonna 
Feidhmeannacht na Seirbhísí Sláinte 

Ospidéal Dr. Steevens’ 

Baile Átha Cliath 8  

Office of the National Director of Human Resources 

Health Service Executive 

Dr. Steevens’ Hospital 

Dublin 8 
Tel: 01 635 2319 Email: nationalhr@hse.ie 

 

https://www.hse.ie/eng/staff/resources/hrstrategiesreports/health-services-people-strategy-2019-2024-final-working-draft1.pdf
http://www.hse.ie/coronavirus

